
 16-17 Cougar Band Booster Club 
Minutes 

March 7, 2017 
7pm CSHS Band Hall 

 
1. Call to Order - Markus Nimocks @ 7:02pm 

 
2. Review and Approval of Minutes - There were no objections noted. David Worley 

motioned to approve the minutes, Melissa Garza seconded. 
 

3. Financial Report -  
a. David Worley reviewed the Balance Sheet and Profit and Loss Statement.   
b. Jennifer Halling motioned to approve financial reports, Winston Duke seconded   

 
4. Booster Volunteers and Committee Reports 

a. Chaperones - no new news.   
b. Membership - no new news 
c. Uniforms - Eaks expressed his concern that we are completely out of uniforms 

due to the band being over 200 next year.  We are hoping the district will secure 
additional funding but we would have to order them by June 1st.  If not we will 
work on a plan B. 

d. Procurement - no new news 
e. Fundraising - Rachel Hull 

i. TCGC - is coming up on March 25th and April 1st.  There are still slots 
available, please consider signing up. 

ii. Paw prints - We will be doing these again, details to come. 
iii. Aggie flags - The results of the survey we sent out regarding willingness 

to participate were not very positive.  The board will be considering ways 
to modify the program or possible replacements and hope to have a 
decision by next month. 

iv. March-a-thon: will be our big fundraiser this coming year - details to 
come! 

v. Car wash - We decided not to do a car was fundraiser with a third party 
but may put one on ourselves.  We will have more information soon. 

vi. Magazine sales - The magazine fundraiser is still going!  Please continue 
to promote it via social media. 

 
 

5. Band Updates - Mr. Eaks 
a. Everyone is really excited about the upcoming Spring Trip cruise to Cozumel!  

There is a mandatory meeting Thursday April 9 at 7:00pm for everyone who is 
going.  Mr. Eaks says this should be a really great trip for the kids and 
chaperones alike. 

b. Band banquet - The band banquet will be in the same church as last year on May 
5. Jenna Hairston is organizing it and would love some help! 

c. Spring concert - The Spring Concert will be at Wolf Pen on May 15th.  The 
middle school will be doing their own concert at CSMS on May 18th. 

d. Marching show - The show is coming along well.  They have received part of the 
music and are looking forward to starting on the design.  The same designer who 



helped Milo with the winter guard show will be helping design the visual part of 
the marching show. 

 
6. Guard Updates - Milo Salinas 

a. Guard has had a great year and has been promoted twice!  This is almost 
unheard of.   

b. They are looking forward to competing at State TCGC competition since they 
have now been promoted. 

 
7. Old and New Business 

a. We are looking for a trailer (6’ x 8’, or 6’ x 10’) for the band to acquire - does 
anyone have any contacts? 

b. Sharon Duke announced an unofficial event - wine tasting for band moms on 
May 2 at 6pm  

 
8. Adjournment 

a. Motioned - Cassie Schatz 
b. Seconded - Susan Duke 
c. Meeting adjourned at 8:14pm 

 
 


